
 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY  

        WOMEN  

My NAUW Culver City 
Sisters,   

I hope that you all had 
the opportunity to 
become a part of history 
by observing the Space 
Shuttle Endeavour 
make its way slowly 
through the streets of    
Los Angeles on its 
journey to the Science 
Center located in 
Exposition Park.  I was 
there awaiting the 
Space Shuttle on 
Saturday, October 13

th
, 

at the corner of 
Crenshaw and King.  
But the Shuttle was 
delayed by four hours, 
so I left and came back 
on Sunday morning to 
get my first glimpse of 
the massive spacecraft.  
What a sight to behold!! 

I know that many of you 
were there, but I only 
saw Ruthie Williams 
and Matteal Kirby.  
Treasurer Kenya 
Dennis was in the 
grandstand, and her 
daughter, Kendall, 
performed with the 
Debbie Allen Dancers. 

The Joint Membership 
Tea was a great 
success in October.  
Sectional Director 
Audrey Jordan and her 
committee did a 
wonderful job.  Culver 

City members who made 
special presentations are to 
be commended.  They 
were National Publicity 
Chair Evelyn Wright, First 
Vice President Mildred 
Slaughter, and Treasurer 
Kenya Dennis. 

We did have one person 
who completed an 
application for 
membership.  She was 
invited by our First Vice 
President Mildred 
Slaughter.  Our new 
inductee is Sharon L. 
Robinson.  She is a 
welcome addition to our 
branch.  Sharon was also 
the first attendee at the 
Joint Tea and received a 
special gift. Our newest 
member will be inducted on 
Sunday, November 11

th
, at 

the beginning of our 
meeting. I am asking that 
all officers please dress in 
white for the ceremony. 

It was great to fellowship 
with our sister branches 
and to find out what other 
branches are doing. 

Don’t forget that early 
registration is ongoing for 
the Southwest Sectional 
to be held February 1-2, 
2013.  The cost is $160 
and will be held at the 
Long Beach Marriott. 

Thanksgiving is almost 
here.  There are many 
things for which we can be 
thankful – good health, 
family and friends, to 
name a few.  Let us all 
take the time to give 
thanks to God fot the gift 
of life.  

Helen Ricks, President 
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December 29, 2012 -– 
Deadline for SWS early 
registration – Long 
Beach Marriott  $160 

February 1-2, 2013 – 
Southwest Sectional 
Conference 

Hostesses for 
November:  Clarissa 
Andrews and Hester 
Watkins 

Mailing Address:                                         
NAUW Culver City Branch 
P.O. Box 2524 Culver City 
CA  90231-2524 

Dates to Remember 

 News articles are due 
by December 1, 2012 
for the next newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please keep these 

members in your thoughts 

and prayers:  Carmen 

Almond, Alelia Akigbe,    

Dr. Claretha Graham,     

Dr. Virginia Hathaway, 

Ruthie Williams, and 

Carolyn Williams. 

SICK AND SHUT-IN 

   

 

.  

“Make a joyful noise 
to God, all the earth; 
sing the glory of his 
name;” 
Psalms 66:1-2 
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